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| have just studied the revised application from Tortilla and
wish to object to the inclusion of sliding windows to the front
of the restaurant.

The rear windows of the flats at Nos 4 and 5 Bernard St look
down onto The Friend At Hand pub, which generates a lot of
noise and cooking smells. There is also a vent from the tube
station which is very noisy and smelly. The only acceptable
way to get fresh air into our flats is to open the front
windows. The noise from the proposed terrace will be bad
enough (which we have already commented on). Sliding
windows will significantly exacerbate the problem by
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allowing further noise pollution from inside the restaurant.
This is unacceptable.

Previous comments and objections referred to the need to
ensure adequate ventilation of cooking smells from the new
restaurant. | have seen nothing in the revised proposal to
cover this issue, so this remains an open objection.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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